
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From: Jamie Sullard 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: NO to C-19 VACCINE Mandates - Please read at 8/20/21 Emergency Meeting 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 10:11:40 AM 

Good morning, 

Thank you for reading this email on the record. 

It is abhorrent we continue in this agenda to force vaccinate! 

It only requires logic to see that requiring an emergency authorized vaccine is a violation of 
the Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetics Act, the Nuremberg Code, and most importantly our 
Constitutional Rights. It is also plain to see that forcing a vaccine which doesn't reduce your 
ability to get covid-19 nor reduce your transmission of the virus, is ridiculous. Combined with 
the risk of adverse events - including death - from the vaccine, it is deplorable this requirement 
is even being considered. Did you know as of July 30th there are over 1.96 million adverse 
events reported to the CDC VAERS (vaccine adverse events reporting system)? Perhaps you 
have not heard a Harvard study deduced only 1-10% of vaccine adverse events are even 
reported? 

This vaccine requirement will not win. Even if the FDA rushes to "approve" it... All who have 
wanted to get it, have... and I suspect those vaccinated individuals are starting to see how 
ineffective and dangerous that choice was to begin with. 

You will CRIPPLE education in this state. I am deeply convinced it will not have the 
effect you intend;  people will not choose to put this experimental drug in their bodies just to 
go to a Nevada college. 

Please make the right decision - honor freedom of choice and do not require covid-19 
vaccinations. 

Thank you. 

Jamie Sullard 
Nevada Parent and Deeply Concerned Citizen 


